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Mr. Mozart G. Ratner
c/o Rountree & Seagle
11 Scuth Fifth Avenue
Wilmington, NC 28401

Dear Mr. Ratner:

Per your telegram of March 15, 1985, I am forwarding several documents to you.
The priority documents contain 10 CFR 2.790 infonnation and should be handled in
accordance with your prior agreement with Mr. Abrams on handling such documents.
Please acknowledge receipt of these documents under the agreed to conditions by
signing the bottom of this letter, or a copy of this letter, and returning it to:

Neal Abrams, Esquire-

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

As you requested, we are sending these documents to your temporary office in
Wilmington, NC.

Sincerely,

.
-

Bradley Jones'

Regiona Couns.ef
f

Enclosures:
1. Inspection Report No. 70-1113/83-05
2. Inspection Report No. 70-1113/82-16
3. Inspection Report No. 70-1113/82-10
4. Letter dated 3/1/85 from C. Vaughan
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